
 

 

March 4, 2022 

 

Rep. Kristin Bahner 

255 State Office Building 

St. Paul, MN 55155 

 

Rep. Bahner, 

 

This is to inform you that the Minnesota Medical Association has reviewed your bill to update 
the physician assistants’ practice act, HF 3989, and the MMA has no concerns with the changes 
included in the bill. 

 

It is our understanding that the bill updates the existing statutes to conform with changes to 
the PA practice act over the year and that there are no expansions in what PAs can do it their 
practice.  

 

Thank you for your work on this bill and for limiting it so that there is not an expansion in 
their scope of practice. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dave Renner 

Director of Advocacy, Minnesota Medical Association 


